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19th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Re: Summer Term Clubs 
 

I am writing to you regarding our provision of after school clubs in the Summer Term. We 
have been working hard to put together a programme of clubs that caters for all age groups 
and is suitable for the current school climate that we find ourselves in. Unfortunately, due to 
how the hall space is being used for our Tea Club, we are currently unable to offer any 
Gymnastics or Dance clubs. We apologise in advance for this and will look to resume these 
clubs from September. 
 

The table attached shows the clubs that are on offer and you will notice that each club will 
be offered to children from two different year groups. We have carried out thorough risk 
assessments and all clubs, apart from Art, will take place outside in the fresh air. Art will still 
take place in the gallery and this space will be well ventilated in line with COVID-19 
guidance. 
 

As we were closed for a long period of the Spring Term, we have some funding available 
that we are able to use to supplement the clubs, reducing the cost to our families and 
hopefully encouraging as many children as possible to take part and keep active. Please 
note that this reduction in pricing will be for the Summer Term only and prices will 
revert to normal in September. 
 

Booking for all clubs will be available on our SchoolCloud system from 6pm on 
Tuesday 23rd March and booking will close on Sunday 28th at 8pm. Bookings will be on 
a first come first serve basis.  
 

Once your booking has been confirmed, you will be required to pay via ParentPay. 
Payment will be available from Tuesday 30th March 2021. You will be given the option to 
pay for the club in one full payment or two partial payments, please ensure you full / partial 
payment is made no later than Sunday 18th April 2021. If you pay via childcare vouchers, 
please send your remittance advice notification to clubs@cooperslane.org.  
 

PUPIL PREMIUM: If your child is entitled to Pupil Premium, your child will be eligible to 
book one free club or a discounted priced club, for those clubs that are priced over £2.00 
per session. 
 

We hope that your children will look forward to taking part in these clubs and we thank you 
for your continued support. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

James Mole 

Deputy Head Teacher 

https://cooperslane.schoolcloud.co.uk/
https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:clubs@cooperslane.org

